
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY  12TH SEPTEMBER 2025 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are already at the end of our second week of term, and it feels 

wonderful to be back and getting stuck into all our new       

learning. 

This week I had the absolute pleasure of joining Year 6 at       

Castlerigg in Keswick for their retreat. It was a truly special few 

days, and the children made the very best of every opportunity. 

What made it even more meaningful was that the retreat was led 

by Daisy, one of our ex-pupils, and supported by Daniella, also a 

former pupil. 

Back in school, our after-school clubs have started up again, and 

swimming lessons began this week for all our Year 3 children. 

Year 4 have also begun their ukulele lessons, while Year 3        

enjoyed their first dance session with Holly in preparation for the 

upcoming Dance Festival in November. 

Looking ahead, we have our first class Mass on Monday with 

Year 3 at 11am—everyone is very welcome to join us. I will also be 

sending out a Mass rota early next week so you can get dates  

into your diary. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, and I look forward to   

seeing you next week. 

Mrs Gili-Ross 

 

SEPTEMBER 

Mon 15   Individual School Photos 

 

Mon 15   11am—Year 3 class mass 

Mon 15 Roald Dahl themed lunch 

 

Mon 15   7pm—PTFA AGM—school 

 

Fri 19  Y5 & 6 Grand Theatre 

 

Thur 25  St Bede’s Open Evening  

  6pm—8:30pm 

 

OCTOBER 

Wed 8  Y5 London Trip 

Fri 24  School closes for half-term 

 

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET TO BRING YOUR 

BIGGEST SMILES ON MONDAY FOR 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY!! 

MONDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER 





FREE SCHOOL MEALS  
INFORMATION 

 
 
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are      
entitled to universal free school meals.          
However, some families who are on low income 
and  meet a certain criteria, are also eligible for 
supermarket shopping vouchers during school 
holidays and free holiday club places. Eligible 
families will continue to receive free school 
meals after Year 2. 
 
Some families with children in Key Stage 
1 do not claim as they are already         
getting free school meals, however they 
are missing out on the other benefits so 
please double check. 
 
Please click on the link below to see if you are         
eligible.  
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/
children-education-families/

schools/free-school-meals/?page=1 

PE DAYS 

REC  WEDS & FRI 

Y1  MON & THURS 

Y2  TUES & FRI 

Y3  TUES & WEDS (swimming) 

Y4  MON & THURS 

Y5  WEDS & FRI 

Y6  WEDS & THURS 

SNACKS AVAILABLE FOR KS2 PUPILS 

 

Brown or White toast  25p 

Crumpet    35p 

Tea Cake    45p 

Orange or Apple juice  50p 

SOCK DONATION 

We are looking for  donations of spare socks for 

our OPAL play.  If you have any spare, they 

would be greatly received! 

Please leave at the school office 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1


 

School lunches 

Please order lunches via  Scopay—w.c. 15th 

September—SPRING/SUMMER MENU  

Week 3, please see menu HERE 

 

We have a special themed lunch on Monday 15th 

September— 

Roald Dahl Day 

Please see details below 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus




AUTUMN 1 – 2025 

 

 

 

FOR SAFETY REASONS, MAY WE POLITELY REMIND 
PARENTS NOT TO DRIVE INTO THE CARPARK WHEN 

PICKING UP 

 

 

  
Day of 

the 
week 

  
Year Group 

  
Club name 

  

  
Finish time 

  
Pick up from 

  
Mon 

  
Y3 – Y6 
  
Y4 – Y6 

  
Dance 

  
Mixed Football 

  
4.30pm 
  
4.30pm 

  
Front entrance 
  
Green gate by Year 4 

  
Tues 

  
Y3 – Y6 

  
Mini Vinnies/Prayer group 

  
4.30pm 

  
Front entrance 

  
Weds 
  

  
Y1 – Y2 
  
Y3 – Y6 

  
Dodgeball 
  
Tag Rugby 

  
4.15pm 
  
4.30pm 

  
Front entrance 
  
Front entrance 
  

  
Thurs 
  

  
Rec – Y6 
  
  

  
Jujitsu 
(book direct) 

  
4.30pm 

  
Front entrance 
  

  
Fri 
  

  
Y3 - Y6 
  
  

  
Choir 
  
  

  
4.30pm 
  
  

  
Front entrance 
  
  







 

Rock Steady Crew!  

If your child is interested in joining, 
please take a moment to read through 
and sign up. 

Rock Steady is a fantastic way for        
children to: 

 Build confidence 
 
 Have fun 

 
 

  Learn a variety of instruments and/
or singing 

 
No experience needed – just enthusiasm 

and a love for music! 






